
Subject: 5 BBC Minutes of May 3, 2021 

 

Executive Board Meeting 

 

Present: 

 

Allan Friedman- President 

Corie LaRocco, Vice- President 

Chris DeMeo Co-Leadership Coordinator 

Manny Sanudo Co- Leadership Coordinator 

M. Dan Bach Co- Secretary 

Toby Weiner- Co- Secretary 

David Meltzer- Vice President 

Ed Sobin-Website Coordinator 

Manny Sanudo Co- Leadership Coordinator 

Bill Mastro Co-Day Trips coordinator 

Sarit Levy- Co-Day Trips coordinator 

David Jendras, Member at Large 

Tia Tyler, Member at Large 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM 

 

Maureen began with a question of whether we should alter our Covid-19 Policy. Some riders 

were concerned seeing photos of riders not wearing masks.  It was decided that at present our 

policy will not change.   

 

 

Website Coordinator- Ed Sobin stated that he is retiring from this position.  David Jendras to 

lead an IT committee session by new board meeting.  Planning on looking for a new webmaster 

 

 

Leader forum discussion of the wording of the happy face rides.  It was decided no change was 

necessary and that riders should be able to ride at least 10MPH 

 

Next subject was whether there could be some kind of holiday party.  It was mentioned that we 

may try to do something on June 18
th

 after 4PM.  Details to follow 

 

Communications: Facebook.  There have been a lot of likes on that particular social medium 

Request for events for volunteers 

Should we leverage our partnerships with advocacy groups?  We will look for another person to 

join to advocate on our behalf as Steve Vaccaro is very busy. 

 

Coordination: Volunteers create a suggestion “box”  

 

Weekend trips discussed- It was decided that while the Covid-19 Pandemic is lessening, we are 

not in the position to start with these trips yet. 



 

Leadership Class (Chris and Manny) 11 people have expressed interest with 5 people very 

interested in a Spring class.  So far there was one Zoom class.  Full leadership class is being 

considered. 

 

At present there is a 5 ride requirement to become a leader.  During that time there is a 

probationary period. A question was raised should the potential leaders ride with 5 different 

leaders? No decision on that idea. 

 

 

End of meeting 8:40PM 

 

 
 
 
 


